
A good University Entrance Examination must necessarily be designed 

to select those students who are intellectually fitted to undertake 

University work*

A good School Leaving Examination designed to test students who do 

not intend to enter a University has a different function and should 

be of a different character.

Public and Private Schools alike have pupils who intend to enter a 

University and other pupils who do not so that the ideal solution 

of this examination problem would be briefly as follows:

There should be two examinations with different papers in the majority, 

if not all, of the subjects.

(a) The School Leaving Examination

(b) The University Entrance Examination.

The School Leaving Examination should be available to Public and 

Private Schools and the University Entrance Examination available 

to anyone including privately taught students.

The School Leaving Examination should be conducted by the Department 

of Education.

The University Entrance Examination should be conducted by the University.

The University should make arrangements for permanent and continuous 

cooperation and consultation both with the Department and with teachers 

in Public and Private Schools to ensure that its entrance examination

was as good as it could be made


